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Regis.stration OPENS
to Everyone
on Sunday August 15th!

Registration for

School-Year
Classes:

If your child is currently enrolled in Summer Classes or Teams (not Summer

Camps or Private Lessons) your family has priority enrollment for the
School-Year, meaning that you are eligible to enroll three weeks earlier than
the general public.

All Students Must Re-Enroll for the School-Year
Enrollment will begin at 9:00 am on Sunday, July 25 online, in person, and
over the phone. We anticipate that most families will be able to register
through our online Parent Login, but our phones might be busy the first day
of registration.

July 25-Aug 14  Priority Registration in Person
STARTS on SUNDAY
Students Currently Enrolled in Summer Classes
And Siblings of Currently Enrolled Students
Can Enroll in Any Appropriate Class
August 15 Registration Opens to Everyone!
For New & Returning Students
Online, In Person, or Over the Phone
August 16-22 Summer Break - NO CLASSES
DAY CAMPS offered this week from 8/16-8/20

Office Hours During Summer Break Week
Monday - Friday, August 16-20

9:00 am - 6:00 pm

August 23 School-Year Classes Begin

Gold Star

GYMNASTICS

Birthday Parties are BACK!

Celebrate your child's special day at Gold Star!
Parties are offered on Saturdays and Sundays.
The guests will have 90 minutes of supervised
instruction on all of the equipment and then 30
minutes for presents or snacks. Only one party in
the gym at a time!

Our staff will set up tables and chairs for your
guesls (o enjoy their birthday (reats. The tables
can be placed inside the lobby or outside under
the awning next to our staff entrance.

$450 for up to 30 guests

Saturdays at 2:30 or 5:00
Sundays at 1:30 or 4:00

Call the front desk to reserve a date today
650.694.7827

To Register ....
Fill Out or Check Registration Card & Policies Sheet
Pay for one week of August and all of September Tuition
Register or Update Automatic Payments

Lost and Found
Donated August 22nd!

Besides hundreds of cartwheels and
barrels of fun, we have also generated
many, many lost water bottles,
clothing, backpacks, etc. Please
come peruse our lost and found in the
front window. All lost items will be
donated to charity on August 22nd.

S

MASK Up!

Gold Star Covid Protocols
Effective and Staying In Place!

With COVID numbers rising,
we remain vigilant in our safety protocols.
We continue to ...

1. Require everyone in the building to wear a face covering their nose
and mouth.

2. Clean the equipment every hour.

3. Encourage handwashing before class and provide hand sanitizer after
class. During longer practices, athletes will wash their hands more
frequently.

4. Have classes enter and exit the gym from separate doors.

5. A Lobby Monitor will be available to help with traffic flow, cleaning,
and safety throughout the day.

A complete list of Safety Protocols is available on the "News" page of
our website goldstargym.com

NINJA CLASSES

Now Three Levels!
Beginner & Intermediate Plus Mini Ninja



